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RSIPF at SI/PNG border marks Her Majesty’s Birthday  

Officers of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) at the Kariki Police Post at the 

border between Solomon Islands-Papua New Guinea (SI-PNG) marks the Queen of the 

Common Wealth countries 95th Birthday on 11 June 2021. 

Team Leader (TL), Kariki Post, Constable Alf Tabo says, “Team at Kariki Police Post would 

like to take this opportunity to say Happy Birthday to Her Majesty’s Queen Elizabeth II, who 

is the Head of State of Solomon Islands and Queen of the Common Wealth countries.” 

Constable Tabo says, “We salute her the Majesty’s who has been a role model as the Head 

of the State of Solomon Islands and we commemorate this day with a small dinner after 

patrolling the border.”  

Team Leader Tabo says, “Our Team is the 13th RSIPF border deployment operation since 

the state of public emergency was declared by the Governor General.” 

He says, “The Team at Kariki Police Post including an Immigration officer would like to 

extend our best wishes to our families. We work tirelessly to ensure no transmission of 

Covid-19 along the SI/PNG border.” 

 

//End// 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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